
St. Johns Technical High School 

2980 Collins Ave, Bldg. E - St. Augustine, Fl. 32084 - 904.547.8500 office - 904.547.8505 fax - www.sjths.stjohns.k12.fl.us 

 

 July 23, 2015 

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

Greetings from SJT High School, Home of the Wolves! We hope you are having an enjoyable summer. Our upcoming orientation 

date is listed below. During orientation, students and parents will get to know our leadership team teachers, pick up class schedules 

and locker assignments, confirm bus transportation, and tour the school. Fill out and return the attached documents on the required 

date and times indicated below : 

 

Wednesday July 29th  9:00am-11:00am  Building C Middle School Students (Grades 6
th

-8
th

) 

Wednesday July 29th  1:00pm-3:00pm  Building C High School Students (Grades 9th-12th) 

 

Parents must accompany their child to the appropriate orientation session. 

 

The Summer Bridge Camp proved to be effective in assessing student needs while providing opportunities for project-based and 

career focused learning experiences. Our teachers and staff look forward to continuing these learning experiences throughout the 

new school year. 

 

It is our commitment to provide students of SJT High School the highest quality education within a safe and secure environment. 

Please take a moment to visit our website at www-sjths.stjohns.k12.fl.us for updated information on staffing and events. We hope the 

remainder of your summer is safe and relaxing, and plan to see you at the August 8th orientation.  

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Williams, Principal 

 

 Bruce Allie 

Registrar 

Richard Church 

Guidance Counselor 

Dwaine Fisher 

Dean 

Cynthia Williams 

Principal 

Jennifer Gamble 

Assistant Principal 

Linda Krepp 

Career Specialist 

Essie Martin 

APEX/LEAP Coordinator 



 

  


